
CANCELLED - Quality of Life Policy Review Committee 
The meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 24, 2021 from 3:00-4:30pm has been 

CANCELLED.

If you need an accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in this event, please 

contact us 72 hours before the event at 541-2048. The City of Las Cruces does not discriminate on 

the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, age or 

disability in employment or the provision of services.

Posted: November 17, 2021

https://www.las-cruces.org/0ac809f9-5271-4042-ae61-ac4945735b02



